
New Bus Shelter on Woodhorn Road     AGENDA 14a, Enc ix) 

 

 

Considerations 

NCC Technical services will advise if a bus shelter is permitted at this location. This will take 

into considerations pavement width as a priority. The minimum clearance as per DDA 

compliance is 1200mm. This may allow a cantilever, front to kerb. 

In view this is a new shelter the Council should consider the views of immediately affected 

residents and the business, whilst at the same time considering the needs of public transport 

users. 


